
IMPORTANT 
Public Service Announcement from NEW Water

This can cause a sewer 
backup in your home

This graphic image depicts actual “unflushables” (wipes, paper towels, sanitary products, etc.) clogging pipes 

With reports of toilet paper shortages due to Coronavirus (COVID-19), 
people may be tempted to use paper towels, facial tissue, or wipes: 
Please continue to ONLY FLUSH THE 3Ps (Pee, Poo, and Toilet Paper) 
at this time, and always. Anything but the 3Ps can clog pipes, cause a 
backup in your home, and inhibit the sanitary sewer system in our 
community from working. Please do your part to protect public health!

CAN THE “UNFLUSHABLES”!

#StayHealthyBC #LoveYourPipes #WipesClogPipes
www.newwater.us/loveyourpipes

TOILETS 
ARE NOT 
TRASHCANS


